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Dear Parents, 
 
TENNIS CLUB FOR PUPILS IN YEARS 2,3,4 
This week your child will have the opportunity to take part in a tennis taster session at ‘Will to Win’ in 
Lammas Park.  
 
During this term we would also like to offer  7 further tennis sessions here at school on Mondays at 
3.45pm for an hour. This will be a club run by some of the coaches from ‘Will to Win’. They are qualified 
and have CRB / DBS clearance.  
 
The dates:- 27th April, 11th May, 18th May, 1st June, 8th June,  
                     22nd June, 29th June. 
 
Your child can wear their school P.E. kit. They can wear trainers but will need to be able to tie their own 
laces. They will also need a sun hat and a bottle of water. 
 
Your child needs to be collected at 4.45pm by an adult. If it is raining and the session needs to be 
cancelled we will send a text message by 2pm to inform you to collect your child as normal at 3.30pm. 
 
There will be a charge of £7 per session paid in advance (and none refundable due to pupil absence) . 
There are limited places, released in blocks of 8, up to a maximum of 24. These will be offered on a first 
return basis. The £7 charge is set by Will to Win. 
 
If you would like your child to participate please pay £49.00 online via the school’s ‘Parentpay’ system. 
If you haven’t activated your account yet this is a good opportunity to do so. If you need help with 
Parentpay please contact the school office. 
 
You will also need to return the slip below and the completed contact sheet which is attached  to the 
school office.  Please be aware that your child’s information will be stored on the ‘Will to Win’ database. 
The closing date for this opportunity is 9.00am Friday 24th April. 
 
 
Mr Wright 
Headteacher 
 
 
WILL TO WIN TENNIS - AFTER SCHOOL 
I/ we would like my child ______________________________ from Class _____ 
to attend the tennis club at school on Monday’s 27th April, 11th May, 18th May, 1st June, 8th June, 22nd 
June, 29th June.  I have paid £49. I have completed the pupils information sheet.  
 
Signed ____________________________________ 
 
My child will be collected at 3.45pm by _________________________________________ 


